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Changes Have Been Made and Are In Production
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Sales Update #18-1211

In an effort to address concerns of wind noise, doors opening while in
operation and motor reliability with the entrance doors of units in service,
Micro Bird has designed a more robust door mechanism which went into
production on November 15, 2018.
These changes are noted in the following document.

Micro Bird 32” G5 Entrance Door Updates

http://newyorkbussales.com/
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CONTACT OUR SALES DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Kevin Coon
kcoon@newyorkbussales.com
315-415-6570

Bill Daigler
wdaigler@newyorkbussales.com
716-713-9852

George Darling
gdarling@newyorkbussales.com
315-263-6141

Jeremy Johnston
jjohnston2@newyorkbussales.com
585-233-3768

Bill Lyons II
wlyons2@newyorkbussales.com
518-275-2816

Jeremie (JJ) Richmond
jrichmond@newyorkbussales.com
315-559-3999
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